AZ Eagles February Web Update

Greetings AZ Eagles Families, we had a long and eventful January and are
looking ahead to February. The month of January was full of activity in the AZ Eagles
class. We are advancing nicely through our studies including work in the English genre
of persuasive literature and writing, as well as reading some powerful stories that took
place during WW2 in seminar, The Diary of a Young Girl and The Book Thief. The AZ
Eagles went to the Scottsdale Center for the Arts to experience an outstanding play
based on the work of Anne Frank.

This quarter, we started with Renaissance, The Great Depression, and Migration
& Invasion humanities groups and look forward to an upcoming trip to the AZ
Renaissance festival later in February. We are gearing up to research and compose our
research reports and related presentations of learning, which are always so informative
for the class. In occupations, our scholars have been enjoying their studies in
photography, robotics, and journalism. The journalism group has a trip scheduled to
ASU’s Cronkite School of Journalism in downtown Phoenix in a few short weeks.

In other news, our adolescent entrepreneurs enjoyed great success in their first
sale of the new year and are currently in preparation for our upcoming Fabulous
Friendship Sale on Feb. 14th and 15t. Our garden is looking beautiful and a select
group of students have recently been able to cook some delicious desserts from
scratch. Lastly, we revealed our international trip destinations earlier this month. We'll
be heading to Prague, Czech Republic, Vienna, Austria, and Budapest, Hungary in late
April. Happy February everyone! May yours be filled with love and friendship.
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By Frances Goodrich and Albert Hackett, newly adapted by Wendy Kesselman







